TEXAS SOCIETY SONS OF THE AMERICAN REVOLUTION

EAST TEXAS CHAPTER NUMBER 57
GREG GILLILAND — SECRETARY

APRIL 2022 MEETING MINUTES

The chapter met at Jason’s on April 7, 2022 at 6:45. The meeting was called to order by Mickey
Cole, President. Pledges to the United States, Texas and SAR flags were given. J. D. Denton gave
the invocation. There was no old business and no minutes to review as the February meeting
was cancelled.

President Cole introduced and installed the new officers who are as follows:

President Mickey Cole

First Vice President Gary Fletcher. (absent due to illness)
Second Vice President Ken Blount

Treasurer Gary Fletcher

Secretary Greg Gilliland

Chaplin J. D. Denton

After the new officers present were sworn in, the President gave the Treasurer’s report which
- shows no change from the previous report with a balance of $1880.01

The remainder of the program was devoted to the the President’s vision for the future which
included several areas of interest:

1. Input from members regarding what changes, if any we consider

2. Frequency of meetings

3. Obtaining grants from foundations such as Murcheson for Chapter projects

4. Revision to the By Laws, Chapter Constitution and Standing Rules.

The position of Chapter Historian is available but will be retained by Mickey Cole until revisions
to the chapter operating documents are completed.

The meeting was adjourned with the SAR Closing and benediction by J. D. Denton. The next
meeting will be held June 2, 2022.

Greg Gilliland - Secretary



Members Present w Guests. April 7, 2022 Meeting

J. D Denton
Greg Gilliland
Mickey Cole
Carl Hedges
Dave Conner
Kenneth Blount
William Cole
Bennie Hair

Richard Kuna

Roseanne Denton

Carolyn Cole

Jan Blount

Suzie Hair

Patti McElligott



SAR Chapter 57 Treasurer’s Report

Mar/Apr/2022
Beginning Balance: 03/01/2022: $1,880.01
Deposits: $4.63
Total Deposits: Gift $4.63
Checks: William Cole - paper $36.45
Mickey Cole - folders & rosettes $100.00
Total Checks: $136.45
Ending Balance: 04/30/2022: $1,748.19

Submitted: Gary Fletcher, Treasurer



